
 

 

 

 

 

Dress Down Day! 

Friday 29th November 2013 
 

 

On Friday 29
th
 November we will be having a non-uniform day when the children can dress as 

they wish, and in return we ask for a donation towards our tombola stalls at the Christmas Fayre 

on Friday 6
th
 December 2013. 

 

Our suggestions for this are: 

 

• Reception, Years 1, & 2  – BOTTLE TOMBOLA 

(alcoholic or non-alcoholic) 

 

• Year 3 and 4 – CHOCOLATE TOMBOLA 

(bars of chocolate, boxes of chocolate, packets of chocolate) 

 

• Years  5 & 6 – SWEET TOMBOLA 

(haribos, fruit pastilles etc.) 

 

If you are able to donate a raffle prize, please bring into 

school by Friday 29th November 2013. 

 

Your help would be REALLY appreciated. 
 


